
 

 

 

TPC is back in action after the holidays and what a great time we’re having while 

doing it! Keep up with us and ALL the upcoming events, downloadable flyers, 

fundraisers & news at:  www.crweekstpc.org. 
 

 

 

Recent Event Highlights 
Family Fun/Bingo Night:  

We had our family fun and BINGO night last Friday… and did pretty well in spite of the fact 

that we were few in numbers.  I can tell you though that you missed out some GREAT auction 

prizes (massages, house cleaning, B-Mets tickets, etc.) that went for a song and a dance. And 

speaking of entertainment, Mrs. Milano and Mrs. Payne were the life of the party! The jokes and 

trivia were great and BINGO… come on, what’s more fun than BINGO? ;)  Hope to see more of 

you there next time!   

H O W  C A N  I  J O I N  T H E  T P C ?  

Want to join the TPC? There are LOTS of 

ways that you can take part!  We have 

monthly meetings during the school year 

to plan and discuss upcoming events and 

ideas that we have.  You can also 

volunteer to simply help out at an event!  

 

H O W  C A N  I  H A V E  A  R O L E ?  

There are lots of roles within the TPC that 

don’t necessarily mean you need to hold 

an office!  We’re going to formalize and 

assign some of these roles, such as:  

 Box Top Coordinator 

 Campbell’s Labels Coordinator 

 Event Chair / Co-Chair 

 Fundraiser Chair 

 Spirit Wear Coordinator 

 

Brooks BBQ & Bottle Drive (Playground Fundraiser):  

What a Sunday!  Brooks BBQ was at Schneider’s Market from 11-2pm and we SOLD 

COMPLETELY OUT! We had a total of 4,400 bottles and cans dropped off and for our efforts  & 

our community’s generosity we raised $1,125.36 toward our new playground!!  Please 

continue to drop off your bottles & cans at the school … all proceeds will continue to go 

toward the playground! 

 TPC  NEWS 
We are now selling our apparel merchandise online! All major credit cards accepted via paypal. 

Our last sale was for the anti-bullying t-shirts. If you did not get the flyer and would still like to 

order one of these t-shirts, please contact Rhea Deyo at rdeyo@crweekstpc.org. 

 

 

                   Our Spirit Wear Sale is coming up, March 3rd – 24th!    

                     Check out the new logo and new items!! Flyers will be sent home with the children, 

but in order to see all of the apparel mock-ups, you will need to go to the TPC website and 

browse in our Online Store: http://www.crweekstpc.org. 

 

Join us for a POOL PARTY!!  Sunday, March 2nd from 10-1pm 

At the Windsor High School pool. $1 per child at the door, no food or drinks in the pool area. 

We’ll have some fun in the water while we’re waiting for Old Man Winter to give it up…hope to 

see you all there!  

 

We’re gearing up for a super special PARP month! Get out those book marks & get ready to 

READ!! 

 

Looking Forward to April… We’re gearing up for a GIGANTIC Playground Project 

Roll Out! More to come, be sure to keep on the latest on the ‘Playground Page’ at  

www.crweekstpc.org. 

 

 

 

CR Weeks TPC 

440 Foley Road 
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